
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
GENERAL PRIMARY ELECTION – MARCH 19, 2024 

 
 This Public Notice is calculated to reach the elderly and 
handicapped voters, of the availability of registration and voting aids 
under the Federal Voting Accessibility for the Elderly and 
Handicapped Act, and of the availability of assistance in marking the 
ballot, procedures for voting a vote by mail ballot and procedures for 
early voting by personal appearance. 
 
 Any questions or assistance call the County Clerk’s Election 
Department, at 825-2366. 
 
      THOMAS HOLBROOK 
      St. Clair County Clerk 
 
 


